If you've already made a claim

If you've already made a claim for Universal Credit, ignore this letter.

Contact us

Call the Migration Notice helpline on 0800 169 0328 or go to your local
jobcentre if you:

e cannot claim Universal Credit by 3 November 2022
e do not intend to claim Universal Credit
¢ did not receive the Migration Notice

e if you've received this letter in error

Yours sincerely,

Universal Credit

Migration Notice Reminder
MNR1



